
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 10/07/2024 6:55:31 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

10/07/2024

MR Cameron Stewart
184 Headland RD
North Curl Curl NSW 2099

RE: DA2024/0573 - 182 Headland Road NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

Privacy and loss of views concerns down our shared boundary and back garden discussed
with owner Alex Abagian. Updated plans have been shared with us to address privacy issue
along shared boundary which eliminate window W12. Per discussion with Michael French on
10/07/24, these updated plans with W12 removed have been received by Council and will be
reflected on the Council website in the next couple of days and will be used for the
assessment.




